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ABC Organization Participates in Virginia CPA Week Sept. 16-22 
City (Sept. XX, 2018) — To spotlight the value CPAs offer the Commonwealth’s citizens and commerce, Gov. Ralph Northam signed a proclamation recognizing Sept. 16–22, 2018, as ”Virginia Certified Public Accountants Week.” The proclamation was first introduced by the Virginia Society of Certified Public Accountants (VSCPA) as part of its Centennial anniversary in 2009.
ABC Organization and the VSCPA hope the commemorative week will build awareness of the significant growth and importance of the CPA profession and the VSCPA, which now serves more than 13,000 members. CPAs are trusted advisors to businesses, organizations and individuals, helping them make sound financial decisions, and this week highlights the CPA profession’s important contributions to Virginia citizens and communities.
(INSERT QUOTE FROM SPOKESPERSON HERE — IF DESIRED) 

Visit vscpa.com/CPAWeek for more information about Virginia Certified Public Accountants Week. 
(INSERT YOUR ORGANIZATION MISSION AND/OR MEDIA TAGLINE HERE)
The Virginia Society of Certified Public Accountants (VSCPA) is the leading professional association in the Commonwealth dedicated to empowering CPAs to thrive. Founded in 1909, the VSCPA has 13,000 members who work in public accounting, industry, government and education. For more information, please visit the News Room on the VSCPA website at vscpa.com, email dbass@vscpa.com  or call (804) 612-9440. To search for a CPA in your geographic region, visit vscpa.com/FindaCPA.
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